
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION  
TO SHORTLIST 

 

 

Date:           1/28/2025 
 

Project:      Construction Engineering and Inspection (CEI) Services for ITS 
Infrastructure for East Selmon and West Selmon and REL Grounding 
Phased Design-Build Projects 
RFP: O-1325 

 

 
On January 27th, 2025, the Tampa-Hillsborough County Expressway Authority’s 

Board of Directors approved the shortlisting of two firms are Rummel, Klepper & 

Kahl, LLP and WSB, LLC. Interviews will be held on February 6th, 2025. 

 
All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system.  For questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Authority's Procurement Office, Procurement@tampa-xway.com . 
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